
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Planning Board 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
 
Date:  December 2, 2021 
 
Re:      PLN-21-00022 – Macedonia Church of God in Christ International  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Department has no objection to this application. 
 
Plans for the proposed kitchen must be approved by the Health Department prior to 
construction permits being issued. 
 


